
 



This year, when you make a gift directly from your IRA you take advantage 
of the “IRA Charitable Rollover” passed into law by Congress late in 2015. 
The donation counts as your required minimum distribution or RMD, but 
doesn’t increase your adjusted gross income.  
 

To make a directed gift from your IRA to Willamette View, Inc.,  contact the 
custodian of your IRA and give them the following information: 

.  

Alan Fibish Employee Scholarship Endowment: created by residents in memory of a friend and 
dedicated teacher. Your donation means that an employee can further their education and training. 
 

Capital Fund: your donation will focus on making improvements to the community by supporting the 
libraries, Harmony Garden, Riverview Project, and the replacement of equipment and buildings. 
 

Good Neighbor Fund (formerly called the Benevolent Fund): creates financial security for your 
neighbors and future residents who live beyond their financial resources. Donations to this fund also 
support Willamette View’s healthcare programs, such as “Music and Memory.” 
 

Heron Fund: unrestricted funds used to fund the areas of greatest need within our community. 

As we approach the end of 2016, we would like you to consider including one or more of our funds in 
your year-end giving.  These fund options allow you to donate where it means the most to you.   

Willamette View, Inc. — Attention: Blue Heron Foundation 

12705 SE River Road, Suite 320B    Portland, OR 97222 

Tax ID# 93-463816 


